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Yours sincerely

Once again our sincere thanks and appreciation to you for helping to make this 1
such a special event and we know that God will richly bless you for opening your
heart to these children.

We want to express our sincere appreciation to you for your involvement in our
Christmas Party for the Orphaned and Abandoned Children which was held in
December2004. .v^ .^.'•Y":;^V-:v:^--:%  -̂ - ^: '̂ V. ^. -'i-'^ : 7:'V ":- ':̂ .~

Your generosity more than helped in making this event a huge success. More
than 1800 children were catered for on the day and this day was made even
more special by your contribution.

We are enclosing a CD of the event for your records as well as a photo depicting
happiness that you brought into the lives of these children. ^^^^*^>-v^. ^

4 February 2005

Dear Yvonne

Yvonne Anker Enterprises
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